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Valentine Fun Week! Dancers are encouraged to wear red and pink or something 

with hearts.  Be creative!  Dancers can also bring a special stuffed animal friend to 

dance class with them. Stop at the desk to send someone special a “Heart O 

Gram”. Please make sure you are reading your emails! Lots of important 

information will be coming in the next few weeks! 

 

Your friends in dance education,  

Wade and Jessica Short 

 

P.S. Congratulations to all of the convention dancers that won scholarships! 

 

  

Valentine Fun Week  

Recital Apparel  

This years’ recital theme is:  

“Dreams.” Please keep your 

eyes open for this years’ recital 

apparel.  We will have a theme T-shirt 

with ALL of your names on the back!  

Reminder: The NR recital is June 5 & 

6 with a rehearsal on the 4th. The IGH 

recital is June 13 & 14 with a 

rehearsal on the 12th.  

Mark your calendars! 
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Upcoming Events:  

 

Feb 6th – Safari Love 

To Dance mini-camp 

-Register by Feb. 3rd at 7pm 

 

Feb 8th-11th 

Valentines Fun Week 

 

March 4th –  

Final Day to Reg. for  

Father/Daughter 

 

  Father/Daughter dance 
 

Sign up for the Father/Daughter 

dance in the recital by March 4th!  
-An email will be sent when registration is 

officially open. 

-A continuation from last years country 

dance will be this years routine. 

The dads have really rocked it in the 

past!  We can’t wait to see what 

memories we make this year! 
 

The Awards list will be posted at both 

studios by Feb. 16th.  Please check that 

your name is spelled correctly and 

your year in dance is also correct by 

the end of the month.  Once you have 

verified they are correct please high 

light them.  We love that many of you 

want to help your friends by checking 

their names, but please let them check 

their own.   


